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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 
Hello, Everyone: 

Well, as luck would have it, I still don’t have any “dancing” news to share. Things do seem 
to be looking up though and many of us are fully vaccinated, so maybe we can be meeting 
on the dance floor soon.  

We are still hoping to start up in June. I’m not making any promises though, so don’t hold 
me to it.  If we can start up then, the first dance will be June 5th.  It will be a Birthday dance, but we’re 
not sure if we will be serving cake or not.  If anyone is interested in providing a cake, email me at the 
above address and I will let you know if we will need it (in plenty of time for you to bake or buy it). 
Then our next dance will be our Anniversary Ball on June 19th.  We will make this a special evening 
by asking you to dress up a little bit (or as much as you like.)  Thinking it may feel good to get out of 
our “stay at home” clothes.       

Our new website is up and running.  Some of you have already checked it out and told you me you 
like the new look.  If you haven’t checked it out yet, go ahead and do so. We will be keeping it 
updated with the latest news about when we can dance again and the like. If when you do check it 
out, it doesn’t look different, “refresh” the page and the new one should come right up. 

On another note, your Board of Directors are planning on getting together to have an outdoors “in-
person” Board Meeting (first one in over a year and we are so excited to do so) the end of May to 
discuss how to make your future dancing experience a fun and safe one.  Feel free to email us any 
suggestions you would like us to consider.  I will post the results of that meeting on the website.   

I have been taking full advantage of this nice weather and my gardens are flourishing.  Glad the 
heavy duty stuff is done because I’m sure it’s going to start getting hot, since summer is almost here. 
Oh wait, that means weeds, oh my.  Well, at least that will help keep me in shape for when we do 
start dancing again 

Well, guess that’s all for now.  Keep your fingers crossed that our luck will change and I will have 
some “dancing” news to report next time.  Until then, have a nice Memorial Day Weekend, stay safe, 
keep smiling and remember 

Dancing Lifts the Spirit 
Debbie Piotte 
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     Dance Lessons 
As a USA Dance Chapter, we cannot recommend 
or promote any particular dance 
studio/instructor.  Since you've asked, however, 
following is the contact info for the closest 
instructors/studios.  

 
 

 
 

        

 
 A NOTE FROM BUTCH 

            
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Check your website - 

www.socdancer.org often, you 

never know when we may 

have something new to tell 

you. 

 

"Make the Rest of Your Life the Best of Your Life...Dance" 
             Thursday Night GROUP CLASS in MAY 

CHA CHA 

COMING IN JUNE - TBD 

 BUTCH PHILLIPS   563-3851      

...Fully Tested and Certified Instructor & Adjudicator: 

         *AMERICAN BRONZE                                *INTERNATIONAL LATIN 
         *AMERICAN SILVER                        *INTERNATIONAL BALLROOM 
         *AMERICAN GOLD                                            *U.C.W.D.C. JUDGE 

_____________________________________________________ 

PRIVATE LESSONS DAILY 
                      MONEY BACK GUARANTEE on ALL LESSONS 
                     _______________________________________ 

       www.bbdanceranch.com 
           Email: butch@bbdanceranch.com  

Other local Instructors: 
Dance, Dance, Dance - www.dancedancedance.biz 
Sway with Me – www.swaywithmeballroom.com  
Dancing with Rita - 727-804-4664 
Trish Sands – ocaladancecenter@gmail or 352-216-1657 

SPIRIT OF CITRUS DANCERS 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2021 

President Deborah Piotte    746-6906 
Vice President Lenore Millison    228-1688 
Secretary/Publicity JoAnn Messina    746-4274 
Treasurer      Paul Piotte   746-6906 
Refreshments Clayton Hart   726-5634 
Photography Lenore Millison    228-1688 
Director at Large Bob Pastorello          305-542-9708 
Director at Large Marina DeBeer    726-1888 
Director at Large Vacant     
Director at Large Mary Bodenheim  201-9995 
Webmaster Vacant   
Newsletter Editor Deborah Piotte  746-6906 
 

Great hats at the 2011 Kentucky Derby Dance 

Well, blow me 
down, look at all 

the Pirates - 
2013 

 During Co-Vid Pandemic ALL students are to bring and 
WEAR A MASK, until ALL have been fully vaccinated…Temps 
are taken...Anti-bacterial soap and hand sanitizer are 
provided…We will not rotate partners. Due to having to limit 
the size of the classes, if you would like to come, be sure to 
call to check for availability beforehand.   

http://www.socdancer.org/
http://www.bbdanceranch.com/
http://www.dancedancedance.biz/
http://www.swaywithmeballroom.com/


Dancing Made Special 
From Your  

     Special Events Committee     

 
 

June 19th 
 

“Anniversary Ball” – We 
missed celebrating our 20th 

anniversary.  Let’s hope we 
get to celebrate together this 

year. Details will follow once 

we know more. Music by Butch 
Phillips 

 

 

Coming in July 
 

July 17th  
 

“Summer Breeze” – Time 
to celebrate the coming of 

another season. Picture 
yourself on a porch enjoying 
a nice summer breeze as 

you sip your favorite 
beverage.  Music by Bill 

Dimmitt. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO ALL OUR  

MAY AND JUNE BABIES 

 

 

 

Dancing Lifts the Spirit,” so join us at these 

upcoming special events.  We look forward to 

seeing you! 

    ~Debbie Piotte 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ocala Chapter’s Dances 
Usually the first and third Tuesday   

The Crystal Ballroom, 25 E. Silver Springs Blvd., 
(Route 40) Ocala 

Dance Lesson at 7:00 p.m.  - General Dancing at 7:30 
Admission:  $10 members - $12 non-members. 

Dances are currently suspended 

For current info call Pat at: (352) 307-8486 or visit 
their Facebook page at  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2647164438635963/ 
 

Spirit of Citrus Dance Schedule 

MAY-JUNE 

 
May 1st – NO DANCE 
May 15th – NO DANCE 
June 5th – Birthday Dance – complimentary 

cake served – Music by Bill Dimmitt 
June 19th   – Anniversary Ball – Music by 

Butch Phillips 
July 3rd – NO DANCE 
July 17th – “Summer Breeze” - Music by Bill 

Dimmitt 
 

Note: DJ’s and/or themes subject to change. 

Our dances are held at the Kellner Auditorium, 

Beverly Hills Jewish Center, 102 Civic Circle, Beverly 

Hills. Admission:  $6 members, $9 non-members. A 

complimentary dance lesson will be given at 7:00. 

Open dancing is from 7:30 to 10:00 PM.  Ice and 

coffee provided.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL LESSONS AND FUTURE DANCES ARE 

WHAT WE KNOW AS OF THIS PUBLISHING.  

PLEASE BE SURE TO CHECK THE RESPECTIVE 

WEBSITES AND CONTACT INFO BEFORE 

MAKING THE TRIP 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2647164438635963/

